
MVRC/ YARS 1 March 2022 Meeting 

K6MVR Repeater 

Attending:  

Officers: President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ and Secretary Dave Nishikawa KC6YFG. 

Members:  Tom Bowen KM6DML, Daniel Cameron KF6HHH, Bob Close KK6DUW, Wes Hardaker WS6J, 

Darrell Horst KM6KFW,  Peter Klavins KK6OIX,  Don Matteson KI6PEL, Tom Preston KQ6EO, Bill Ragsdale 

K6KN, Greg Schwei KK6NQJ, Steve Sparks KC6MHT, and Heather Spaulding KK6POX. 

Guest Present: Bruce Muramoto KN6SYF  and Don Preisler KM6JQE 

Meeting opened by President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ,  at 1930 hours on the K6MVR 147.000 repeater. 

He held a roll call asking for check –ins and approval of the February minutes.  February minutes were 

approved with corrections to the check-ins. 

YARS/MVRC Treasurer's Report 

February 2022 N/A 

Repeater Trustee Report: N/A 

President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ reported that we would again support the Bariani Bike Race held this 

year on Sunday, 13 March and asked for volunteers. He also mentioned that the Cache Creek Ridge Ride 

was coming up on 7 May. Volunteers should contact Rick Littlefield N6KLB. 

Davis Double Century SAG and Radio Coordinator reported that it appears now that Veterans Memorial 

Center in Davis will be S/F again. Game room is not available so likely net control will be set up on north 

side of the large multi-purpose room. 

 Meeting moved to zoom where Bill Ragsdale K6KN showed a video on the Tour de France. President 

Gary Matteson WA6TQJ gave a presentation on sag and corner duties. Bill Ragsdale K6KN presented an 

emcomm youtube video by an ARES organization. 

Meeting moved back to the repeater where the meeting was closed approximately 2050 hrs.  

 

 


